
 

 

 

 

3 April 2020 

 

Dear Year 11 Students, Parents and Carers, 

Following on from Ms Jean-Baptiste's e-mail, we would like to share with you the latest letters addressed to 
students and parent/ carers from Ofqual (please see below). This guidance sets out the main intention of 
collecting predicted grades from schools for Year 11 students and the possibility of sitting an exam in the 
autumn term if students opt for this once they have received their grades. The finer details of how schools 
make their predictions remain unconfirmed and we await further instructions as schools. 

Please do not contact the school regarding the predicted grades, as we will not be able to enter into any 
discussions with students or parents/ carers on this topic. 

Will we continue to support Year 11 students next term through the Teams app where we will provide 
guidance regarding preparing for their next steps.  

Kind regards 

Ms Kennedy 
Deputy Headteacher/ Interim Associate Headteacher 

 


